
 
MUPY staff attended The 7th AASP Conference
 

Oct 31, 2015       
 
During October 30-31, 2015, Assoc. Prof. Chuthamanee Suthisisang, Dean, along with Assist. Prof.
Surakit Nathisuwan, Deputy Dean for Planning and Quality Development, have officially been invited
to visit School of Pharmacy, National Taiwan University, Taiwan for attending The 7th Asian
Association of Schools of Pharmacy Conference. In this occasion, two representatives from the
Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University were honorly invited to present at the conference. Assoc.
Prof. Chuthamanee Suthisisang was invited to be a speaker with the topic of ’Accreditation of
pharmacy school in Thailand’, and Assist. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan was also honorly invited to be a
speaker with the topic of ’Reforms of post graduate training for pharmacy workforce in Thailand’.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1683


